
April 21, 2020 

Dear Greenwood House, 

There are no words to say thank you for your amazing staff and all you 
do for your patients. This is a truly terrible time for all you guys from 
custodial workers, therapist, aides, nurses, receptionist  and 
administrative personnel. Your facility has done an amazing job and 
show total dedication to your patients. I know this because me and my 
dad have seen it first hand and have only been treated with 
amazing  compassion from all your  staff.  I am the daughter of Jean 
Vadola who passed away on March 17 not from virus. But you all need 
to know that we know how hard and dedicated you all are.  We cannot 
control this virus and you guys are doing an amazing job keeping your 
patients safe and your staff. Your staff is out there putting themselves 
at risk for our families. I know it must be hard for you all, but 
greenwood house is doing great. I believe sometimes people having to 
handle  facilities like this need to hear a kind word and get support 
from us.   My mom is not there but she is at peace, but my dad and I 
worry about you all. 

Stay strong and be safe. If you guys need anything please call me. 

You have my number.  

 

Frank Vadola and Wendy Reading 


